
Please join us on
Thursday, June 19, 2025

at 11:00 am
as we breakground 
on a brighter future
for the community!

 ... INTRODUCING ...
L.A. CADA’s New 100-Bed Inpatient Treatment Center

3598 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Lynwood, CA 90262
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Front Courtyard and Visitors Entrance off Martin Luther King Blvd.

Save the Date!

Thanks to a generous award from the Behavioral Health Continuum Infrastructure Program (BHCIP), 
L.A. CADA is proud to announce the upcoming launch of a state-licensed, 100-bed, medically 
monitored inpatient program in the City of Lynwood. This new facility will provide life-changing care
for Adults and Transitional Age Youth (ages 18–25) facing homelessness, substance use disorders,
and co-occurring mental health challenges.

We invite you to join us in celebrating the opening of 
our state-of-the-art facility, a significant milestone in 
our mission to expand access to compassionate 
and comprehensive behavioral health care.

More details will be coming soon, so 
mark your calendars and get ready 
to celebrate with us!

For more information, please contact 
NOLAN ROSS SAMÉ-WEIL at (562) 472-2551 
or via email at nsameweil@lacada.com

Client Bedrooms and Delivery Entrance off Norton Ave.


